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Useful Contacts

Report Dog Fouling - Email
publicprotection@sholland.gov.uk

 
Report Fly Tipping

www.sholland.gov.uk/flytipping

Holbeach War Memorial
Restoration

Holbeach Parish Council is excited to
announce that it is actively exploring

options for new toilet facilities at
Carter's Park. This initiative aims to
replace the old existing toilets with

modern, accessible alternatives that
better serve the needs of our

community.
The Council is currently in the

planning and consultation phase,
seeking input from the community to

ensure that the new facilities meet
the needs and expectations of all

users. Residents are encouraged to
share their thoughts and

suggestions through the Council's
website or by attending upcoming

public meetings.
Stay tuned for further updates as we
work towards making Carter's Park

an even better place for everyone to
enjoy.

New Toilet Facilities for Carter's
Park being explored

The cherished Holbeach War Memorial
has recently undergone a significant
cleaning and repointing project this
week. The valued monument, which

stands as a testament to the bravery
and sacrifices of our community’s
heroes, has been professionally

restored to its former glory.
The restoration work, expertly carried
out by Holbeach Memorial Company,
has brought new life to this historic
landmark. The once weathered and

worn monument now stands proudly,
with its intricate details and

inscriptions clearly visible once more.
The community can now pay their

respects in a beautifully maintained
space that honors our shared history.
Holbeach Parish Council extends its

heartfelt gratitude to Holbeach
Memorial Company for their

exceptional work and dedication to
preserving this important piece of our
heritage. Their meticulous efforts have

ensured that the War Memorial
remains a dignified and respectful

place for reflection and remembrance.

The tennis courts at Carter's Park
have unfortunately been subjected

to vandalism over the past weekend,
resulting in significant damage to
the nets. This act of vandalism not
only disrupts the enjoyment of our

community members but also
undermines the efforts to maintain
and improve our local amenities.

Vandalism at Carter's Park
Tennis Courts

Holbeach Parish Council is deeply
concerned about this incident and

is take steps to address the
damage. We urge community

members to remain vigilant and
report any suspicious activities to

the authorities.
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